Calling All 5th -- 8th Grade Boys and Girls Tennis Players

Any Boy or Girl Tennis Player 5th – 8th Grade interested in playing tennis for St George School, please register with all forms submitted by Friday Sept 11th. Experienced and New Players Welcome to Participate. We will practice 2/3 times per week usually lasting about 90 minutes each.

Our goal is to help players learn the game and skills to enjoy tennis for a lifetime, while having fun and for all to be prepared to compete in the **Parochial Tennis Tournament in October**. We will be following our Saint George Catholic School student-athletes prescribed protocols of screening, distancing, use of masks when not actively competing in drills, etc. These protocols are outlined in our SGS Return to Safe Play Plan.

<u>Please register by September 11th</u> to ensure your spot.

To register visit <u>www.sgslancers.com</u>, sign-in (register for first time users) to complete the online application and print the required forms. Review, sign, & return complete forms at first practice.

If you have questions, please contact

Coach Kirk:

kirk@haganerie.com 814-434-1856

Coach Anne Dammeyer:

anne8273@roadrunner.com

AD Pam Kuhar:

pamkuhar@gmail.com 814-602-6951

Thank You, Kirk Kneidinger

2020 Registration

\$50.00 Regular Registration (\$20.00) SGYAA Discount \$30.00 Net Cost to Participate